
www.st-laurenceprimary.com

Jockeyfield, Ludlow. Shropshire. SY8 1TP
Telephone: 01584 872766    email: admin@st-laurenceprimary.com

Friday 12th July  2024

Please could we remind parents to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any 
absence. admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from you children will 
be marked as unauthorised.

The Year 5 and Year 6 
summer performance of The 
Greatest Show will take place 
this Tuesday 16th July at 6pm 
at Ludlow Assembly Rooms 
(children performing should 
attend from 5.30pm) 

Tickets still available.

School Lunches
Parents MUST bring school money accounts up to date by Monday 15th July please.  

Thank you for your co-operation 

Year 3

A group of Y3/4 children took part in a 
tennis competition Wednesday 

afternoon against Corvedale Primary 
School. There were some great mini 

matches and they competed as teams 
for points. Our one team had 1st 

place (Henry Caine, Harrison Algar, 
Alisa Kormiltseva and Matilda Reid), 
and the other 3rd (Archie Daniels, 

Patrick Willis, Sophie Worrallo and Elsie 
Stinton). Overall, it was a great success 

and the children really enjoyed their 
afternoon!

From all of us at the PTA, we 
would like to thank each and 

everyone that 
helped/supported and donated 

towards our fete. We raised 
over £1000 – the final total to 

be announced next week!
All funds raised will be used to 

enrich our children’s experience 
at St. Laurence’s. Thank you for 
your continued support to our 

school.

House Netball

Onny went into the final undefeated, but 
Corve turned up with real determination. 

Well done to Corve on their 8-5 victory over 
Onny.

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Year 6
Our Year 6’s have had a busy week. The Leavers 
service at St Laurence's Church on Wednesday was 
a wonderful service with the children receiving 
their leavers hoodies and giving us a sample of 
their upcoming songs from their production being 
held on Tuesday. They then came back for a lovely 
leavers lunch which they were able to choose 
themselves. Thank you to Miss Taylor and all the 
kitchen staff for making it so special for the year 
6’s. 

YEAR 6

Year 2

This week, the year two’s spent a whole day in the woods.  Initially the weather was 
not on our side but regardless of this we had a wonderful time.  The children enjoyed 
two fires, one making popcorn from the kernels, (although the first lot may have 
burnt).  In the afternoon the children enjoyed toasting their own marshmallows to 
make s’mores.  We learnt how to join sticks together to make a weaving frame and 
they learnt how to whittle willow so they could make themselves a wand.  The day 
went far too fast and nobody wanted to leave. 

Piano Recital
Those of our children who have been learning to 
play the piano had the opportunity to perform to 

the school and their parents. Well done to 
Elizabeth Willgoss, Oliver Hunt, Gloria Monteiro-
Porter, George Spencer, Henry Lynch and Oliver 

Griffin. We are all very proud of them



Diary Dates

July

15th  Year 3 Swimming

16th  Y1 & Y2 Trip – Wild Zoological Park 

16th  Y6 End of Year production – Ludlow Assembly 

 Rooms 6.00pm 

18th  Reception Fancy Dress Party

18th  Year 6 Fun Swim 

19th  Year 6 Hike to Ludlow Farm shop for Ice-cream

19th  Last day of school – break up for Summer

September

2nd  PD Day

3rd  PD Day

4th  School Re-Opens 

12th  Nasal Influenza Immunisation (Flu Spray) 
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